
Our Children's Prayer Book

Sometimes all it takes is just
one prayer to change everything

Thank you to all of the children
who have written prayers.



Oliver Year 2



Grace Year 2



Sofia Year 4



Gracie Year 2



Madison Year 3



Pan in Yr4

"Mary,to you I cross my hands
and in your holy image I look up!
I warmly ask you to have good,all of 
those who I 
love
and take coronavirus far away from 
us!!!
Please keep our teachers healthy and 
well,
and send to the world all of your 
bless!!"



Adam Year 3

"Lord Jesus thank you for my life,
Thank you for my family.
Thank you for all the friends that 
you gave to me.
And I hope that everyone is 
staying safe at home.
Amen



Sophia Recep
tion



Jude Yr3



Anais



Thank you Father for our family,
Thank you for our friends.

Emilia Year 1



Emily’s Prayer
Dear Holy father,
I thank you for keeping me safe during lockdown.
I ask you to pray for my cousin who has cancer.
For my mum, my dad, my brother, my Nans and Grandads.
Thank you for the internet so I can speak to my friends.
Thank you for the NHS for saving lives and key workers for 
helping us through this difficult time.
I hope we don’t get the coronavirus and hope to go back to 
school soon.
Amen

I have written this prayer because of the coronavirus.
It is important to pray because you can thank God, ask for 
help and hope



Neve Terry 



Oliver


